
March 6, 2018 Board Meeting

• registration numbers are down from last year. It is early in the season and looking back to past

years, we have seen more registrations come in over the next few weeks.

• There were 9 players that requested scholarships this year.

• The board approved all requests and also approved costs of uniforms to those who will need

one. Total amount approved is $1396. Scholarship requests are now closed

• The Board approved to purchase 15 new helmets for the club. At this time the final cost has not

been determined. The estimate is the cost will be $100/helmet.

• Culvers Fundraiser is next week. There is talk of possibly another restaurant fundraiser this

spring.

• HTG updates: Everything is ready to go. Ref's are confirmed and food vendors have been

reserved.

• Tom Gray went over the schedule for the upcoming season.

• Girls registration is low, a discussion was made to possibly combine the girls and boys players at

the U10/U8 levels if numbers do not increase.


